
The Del Mar High School Class of ’64  
Invites you to join them for a 

 

PICNIC IN THE PARK 

 
 

 
 

Oak Meadow 
Park 

233 Blossom Hill Road 
Los Gatos, CA 

(West of Vasona Park) 
 

Sunday, September 14, 2014 
11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
$10.00 PER PERSON 
$15.00 AFTER AUGUST 15TH 

 
As part of their 50th Reunion Weekend, the class of ’64 is inviting all Del Mar Alumni from 
the 1960’s to join them on Sunday with a Picnic in the Park. We’ve reserved several spaces, a 
couple of BBQ pits and lots of picnic tables at Oak Meadow Park in Los Gatos. There’s a big 
lawn, some great trails, a miniature railroad and a wonderful old-fashion carousel. This is a 
chance to continue conversations and renew Del Mar friendships in a wonderful setting. 
 
Lunch will include hamburgers, chips, salads, soft drinks and water.  Alcohol is permitted in 
the picnic area.  Please bring your own wine or beer.  
 
Come as you are, dress casual, relax with good food and old friends. This is an informal, no-
host picnic.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to help the day of this event please contact Ingrid Anderson 
at andersoningridd@yahoo.com or (916) 585-9949. 
 

For more information and a map of the park go to:  
www.delmarhigh64.com/1964/picnic64.html 

 

Please Join Us in September! 


